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NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that the classes of B.A. / B.Sc.  (Honours / Multidisciplinary) of Semester 

IV (under CCF) for the academic session 2024-25 will commence on and from Tuesday, 22nd 

April, 2025. 

It is also notified that the classes of Semester – IV of four year B.Com (under CCF) for the 

academic session 2024-25, which were commenced on and from Monday, 7th April, 2025, 

will remain suspended from Wednesday, 23rd April, 2025 to Monday, 28th April, 2025 due to 

semester-end practical examination (2024) of the paper ‘Computerised Accounting and 

Introduction to Data Science’ of Semester – III. Their classes will commence again from 

Tuesday, 29th April, 2025. 

 

  
 

Date: 19.04.2025  Dr. Runa Biswas 
  Principal 
  Sivanath Sastri College 
 


